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PUBLIC SCHOOL PERSONNEL STUDY NEW TOOLS OF LEARNING

The Audio-Visual Education Department of the North Carolina Education Associ-
ation held its first State Conference for the study of the new tools of learning. Repre-
sentative teachers, school librarians, school supervisors and administrators met at Brooks
School, Greensboro, in November to evaluate programs in service.

The program consisted of lectures and demonstrations of the relative importance and
usages of various type of audio-visual tools: Production of color slides, The opaque pro-
jector, The selection and use of filmstrips, Selection and use of 16mm films, Community
resources, Tape recording, Radio, and Television. Greensboro school pupils demonstrated
classroom use of 16mm film with Film Readers, a school FM radio program, and a
local TV school program.
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